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Hello again!  

We were very busy in the month of September. Here’s what we were working on: 

Grades 1-5 finished their independent self-portrait drawings by looking at themselves in the 
mirror. After that, they began a second self-portrait. We discussed the meaning of proportion 
(the size relationship between the whole and its parts) and made up motions to help remember 
what it means. Ask them to show you. We also discussed the shapes, sizes, and locations of all 
the features of the face, and drew them step-by-step. We will be adding color to these with 
colored pencil in October. I can’t wait to see the finished results!  

Kindergarteners continued practicing proper pencil grip. We began a directed drawing of a 
landscape using all of the line we’ve learned. We also discussed proper care, storage, and use of 
markers in the art room.  
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